
News story: Webinar – 18 Jan –
Simplifying the process of selling to
the public sector

To make it easier for SMEs to sell to government, Crown Commercial Service is
working to standardise terms and conditions and simplify the language used in
contracts. Jason Waterman FCIPS is Deputy Director of Disputes & Policy
Implementation and leading work on simplifying business for SMEs. In this
webinar, Jason will discuss work underway and answer your questions on how
government is easing the path to procurement.

Click here to register.
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